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12/5/22
BCCS Update and Newsletter Corrections

Dear Parents/Guardians of Byron Center Charter School, This update is sent to provide information about the
annual and upcoming Kids Holiday Shop, this week Thursday and Friday, and a couple of corrections to the
recent newsletter.

Holiday Shop

Each year the PTO provides BCCS K-8 students (HS If interested) an opportunity to purchase inexpensive (from
25 cents - $12) Christmas gifts for family members.

This year the PTO has selected Jenny’s Penguin Patch Holiday Shop as the vendor. An informational letter and
envelopes will be sent home today with students. All purchases will be done at school and there are no online
sales.

K-8 Grade level teachers will sign-up their classes this week for Thursday or Friday (December 8 or 9) to attend
the Holiday Shop During the school day. HS students may attend during lunch time if desired.

Students are to bring their envelopes with the money or check enclosed. The amount for each gift is entered on
the front of the envelope, and PTO reps will be available to assist students with purchases as needed.

BIG Shout-Out to the BCCS PTO, WE Thank You for your support and service to our students and families.

Newsletter Corrections
| apologize for two mistakes made in the December newsletter.

1. The Mid High Winter Band Concert is held at Godwin Heights Auditorium, as usual. Should have read :
a. Dec. 13 Winter Mid-High Band Concert 7:00 Godwin Heights Auditorium

2. The acronym for Girls On The Run was misprinted. Should have read.
a. GOTR (Girls On The Run)

Important Attendance Reminder to HS Students and their Parents
e Students with more than 10 absences in a course are ineligible for credit in that course unless they
make-up the time on Tuesdays and Thursdays after school.
3 tardies are equivalent to one absence
Parents are to provide a written request for their child to remain after school (turn into office or Mrs.
Cravino)

In Closing, your awareness and understanding is appreciated, and let’'s have a great week.

MK


mailto:office@byroncentercharter.org

